

Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

passing of emeritus faculty member

1 message

Mark Padilla <mark.padilla@cnu.edu>

Wed, Jun 20, 2012 at 1:19 PM

To: faculty@cnu.edu Cc: employees@cnu.edu

I write with sadness to share with you that Dr. John Hoaglund, Professor Emeritus, has passed. It is my understanding that an obituary is forthcoming. (The DAILY PRESS obit page is found here.)

The information I have at present is that a memorial service will be held at W. J. Smith & Sons Funeral Home at 210 Harpersville Road on June 28th at 2 PM.

I share with you a reflection of John's home department, Philosophy and Religious Studies:

I am writing to share the sad news that CNU has lost one of the founding members of the department of Philosophy and Religious Studies.

Dr. John Hoaglund passed away on June 16. John was Professor Emeritus and served the university community for 39 years.

He was a distinguished scholar, a beloved colleague and teacher.

John Hoaglund was a respected international expert in the fields of critical thinking, logic, and aesthetics.

He authored, edited, introduced, or translated 10 books, authored 33 scholarly articles and reviews,

many of which have been translated into multiple languages and published in national and international journals.

He will be greatly missed by his friends, his colleagues and his students.

I know John's family and friends will be in our thoughts.

Mark

--

Mark. W. Padilla, Ph.D. Provost and Professor of

Provost and Professor of Classical Studies

Christopher Newport University

1 University Place, Newport News VA 23606

757-594-7050 (FAX: 757-594-7508)

mark.padilla@cnu.edu